District 3
Our last meeting was held via Zoom on March 12th.  We had a great turnout for our district.  Our remaining meetings for the year will be in person alternating between Ames and Mason City.  All our positions are filled in our district except Alternate DR.  
Groups in our district were planning on sending love gifts and cards out to WSO and our Iowa Delegates attending WSO conference in April.  
We are looking forward to the June Area Conference in Grinnell.
On July 15th, we are hosting our District 3 Serenity Day, this will be held once again at Calkins Nature Area in Iowa Falls from Noon to 4 pm.  We will have a luncheon, speaker, programs and a raffle.  So mark your calendars for this event.  A flyer will be posted to the calendar of the Iowa Al-Anon website. 
Group news: 
Path to Serenity in Marshalltown had their 1 year anniversary on May 16th.
Garner Thank Goodness Its Al-Anon will be starting a new Al-Anon book soon after finishing the Twelve Steps and Twelve Traditions.
Mason City Al-Anon Clubhouse changed their business meeting to Thursdays after their morning meeting.  They also provided flowers for the front porch of the Mason City Clubhouse.
How It Works Ames Tuesday night Al-Anon meeting will continue their hybrid meeting but have moved to a different location to the United Church of Christ in Ames for their 7 pm meeting. 
Yours in Service,
Laura S
District 3 Representative
